
           

If you are interested in giving a Work-In-Progress
(WIP), Journal Club, or practice a mock candidacy,

sign up here!
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the links rotation talks

Check page two for an invite to the 
Holiday Social!

Come hear about all the
ways the first years didn’t

burn down the lab!
Dec 9, MSB B605

Dec 2: Mock Candidacy: Andy Delgado, 11 AM, MSB B605
Dec 7: 30th Annual Neuroscience Poster Session, 9:30 AM,
Cooley Center
Dec 9: Rotation Talks, 11 AM, MSB B605
Dec 16: Holiday Social! 11 AM, MSB B605
Jan 13: FSS: Kevin Lin, PhD, 11 AM, MSB 7.037
Jan 27: WIP/Mock Candidacy/JC, 11 AM, MSB B605
 

save the dates!

wip, jclub, or mock

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1sgjQvOiepxOthDTC9bOGmthTZHiJcOU2XXhRFP7Ob0Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ehu_wnn906Eh18HWOi1gzfPmMdTMJ6RWTVlTw5vqVnw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ehu_wnn906Eh18HWOi1gzfPmMdTMJ6RWTVlTw5vqVnw/edit?usp=sharing
https://join.slack.com/t/neuroscience-program/shared_invite/zt-21vzyw2f7-~ctY~EPCUArSPGMmksdabg
https://twitter.com/NeuroMDAUTH


snaps
Did someone go above and beyond? Did you get an award? Fill out this form, and we
will highlight your snaps, big or small!
Snaps to…

Dounya Jalloul (Advisor: Michael Beierlein, PhD) for being second author on a
paper published in Neuron! Excellent work, Dounya!
Rebeca Benavente (Advisor: Rodrigo Morales, PhD) for two first author
publications in PLOS Pathogens and Emerging Infectious Diseases, and a second
author paper in The FASEB Journal! Congratulations, Rebeca!
Kenzie Peshoff (Advisor: Long-Jun Wu, PhD) for receiving an NIH F31 award!
Phenomenal work, Kenzie!

Sign up for a dish, wear a
fun sweater, or just drop by!

door prizes for best dressed

Holiday Social
N G P  S T U C O  I N V I T E S  Y O U  T O  A  

C L I C K  H E R E  F O R
S I G N U P  S H E E T

M S B  B . 6 0 5

1 1AM -  1PM11AM -  1PM1616DecemberDecember

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNY4caK6Z1CPsFIxJ3BaonU_ADgbyWBjLn6BzLCkuD1_XM6g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1DYISAJ6-RjWeMPT8DrYeQh4CQLzOVwRE7HYeEF3gGxU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1DYISAJ6-RjWeMPT8DrYeQh4CQLzOVwRE7HYeEF3gGxU/edit?usp=sharing


Dear all,

Hope everyone has had a good month. Rodrigo and I 
wanted to thank all the students for attending the 
program meeting. We enjoyed the lively discussion 
and the opportunity to hear your thoughts on various 
aspects of the proposal. I would like to touch base with all of you
with respect to the student awards. As you remember, we had
originally proposed to have two awards, both made to post-
candidacy students. In response to your input, we have modified
this strategy, and now propose to confer only one award to post-
candidacy students and another to pre-candidacy/Master’s
students. Budget permitting, the former will be for $2000 per
award and the latter will be $1000 per award. Pending approval by
the faculty members in the steering committee, we will make the
official announcement and commence with the nomination
process.

Hope everyone has a wonderful December and a holiday season!

- Kartik Venkatachalam, PhD

kartik's korner


